Sterling Town Center
Design Guidelines

Interested in the future of Sterling’s Town
Center? Did you take the survey and want to
know the results?

The Town of Sterling has begun a planning
study, funded by the Massachusetts Downtown
Initiative, to evaluate design guidelines for the
Town Center. On April 6, we are presenting

the results of the survey and holding a more
in-depth conversation about what design
guidelines are and how they can be used in
Sterling’s Town Center.

QUESTIONS about this event? Domenica Tatasciore

For more Information, please contact: Town Planner
dtatasciore@sterling-ma.gov
(978) 422-8111 x2332

Join us!
Community Meeting
April 6, 2021 at 4:30pm

Join us at

use the QR code below.



https://zoom.us/j/9905174623?pwd=R0wwTC9vSVNYLzgxNjd6NG9WbGxmQT09
https://zoom.us/j/9905174623?pwd=R0wwTC9vSVNYLzgxNjd6NG9WbGxmQT09

